
Access Management Public Hearing 
May Street/San Marco Avenue/W. San Carlos Avenue/ 

US 1 Intersection Improvements 
Financial Project ID:  434556-1 

St. Augustine, St. Johns County, Florida 

Florida Department of Transportation 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to attend an Access  
Management Public Hearing to discuss potential solutions to the traffic congestion  
experienced at the intersection of May Street/San Marco Avenue/ W. San Carlos     
Avenue and US 1 in  St. Augustine, St. Johns County, Florida. 
 
The Department previously held two public meetings where alternatives were         
presented for public input.  Since that time, the Department participated in several 
other public meetings hosted by the City of St. Augustine and selected a preferred   
alternative.  After listening to the input from these meetings, the Department has   
refined the preferred alternative.  This  hearing is being held as part of the Design 
phase to provide you with an opportunity to review the refined alternative and receive 
your comments regarding the new design. 
 

As of April 5, 2016, project documents will be available for review at the St. Johns 
County Public Library, 1960 Ponce De Leon Blvd., St. Augustine, FL  32084.  Persons 
wishing to submit a written statement may do so at the hearing or mail them to the 
address provided no later than May 6, 2016. 
 

Public participation is sought without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age,            
national origin, disability or family status.  Persons who require special accommoda-
tions under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation  
services (free of charge) should contact Eric Shimer at the number provided 7 days  
before the hearing.   

Contact: 
Eric Shimer, P.E., Project Manager 

Florida Department of Transportation 
Mail Station 2804 

2198 Edison Avenue 
Jacksonville, FL  32204 

(904) 360-5661 or (800) 207-8236  
Email.:  eric.shimer@dot.state.fl.us 

(Si prefiere recibir esta carta en español, por favor contacte a 

Esther Murray al (904) 360-5348 Referencia: 434556-1). 

Tuesday, April 26, 2016 
Open House:  4:30-6:30 PM 
Brief Presentation:  6:30 PM 

 
Location: 

Holiday Inn & Suites 
1302 N. Ponce De Leon Blvd. 

St. Augustine, FL  32084 

Follow Us On  

MyFDOTNEFL MyFDOTNEFL MyFDOT_NEFL 


